STATE OF COLORAI

Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor James B. Martin, Executive Director

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 8100 Lowry Blvd. Phone (303) 692-2000 TDD Line (303) 691-7700 Located in Glendale, Colorado

http://www.cdphe.state.co.us

Laboratory Services Division Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 (303) 692-3090



November 7, 2008

MEADOW MOUNTAIN WS PWSID # CO0207504 RACHEL BARKWORTH PO BOX 354 ALLENSPARK, CO 80510

Subject:

Compliance Advisory - Monitoring and Reporting Requirements, Chlorine

Residual

Dear Ms. BARKWORTH:

According to the Water Quality Control Division's (the "Division") records, the MEADOW MOUNTAIN WS was required to monitor for chlorine residual in compliance period of third quarter 2008, in the distribution system at the same time and location as total coliform bacteria are sampled. The Colorado Primary Drinking Water Regulations (the "Regulations") require that public water systems report the results of any required test measurements or analysis within either the first ten days following the month in which the result is received, or within the first ten calendar days following the end of the required monitoring period. To date, results of this required analysis have not been received at the Division.

The Division prefers that these results be reported with each total coliform sample result. However, if the required monitoring was performed but not submitted with the total coliform sample results, the results must be submitted to the Division using the "Quarterly Reporting Form for Chlorine and Chloramines Maximum Residual Disinfectant Level Running Annual Average" (MRDL Form 2). Submitting is encouraged to be done via electronic mail to cdphe.drinkingwater@state.co.us. Submitted documents need to be in PDF format and signed. Submitting in this manner provides both the MEADOW MOUNTAIN WS and the Division electronic record of receipt. If electronic submission is not possible, you may either fax these results to (303)758-1398 or mail to the following address:

> CDPHE WQCD ATTN: CADM-Compliance Response 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South Denver, CO 80246-1530

Prior to submitting the analysis, please review your results to ensure that all information on the

If you have questions regarding this notice or the public notification requirements, you may contact Cristin Jones at <u>cristin.jones@state.co.us</u>, or by telephone at (303) 692-3308 or (800) 886-7689 Ext: 3308.

Sincerely,

Cristin Jones

Drinking Water Rule Manager Water Quality Control Division

Cristin Jours

Water Quarry Control Division

cc: Drinking Water File, Section 5

Enclosure